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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
Wed 27 Sep Life Education Bus  
Thu 28 Sep Waikoikoi Production WOT - 1pm 
Fri 29 Sept Loud Shirt Mufti Day & Sausage 
  Sizzle – NO FISH & CHIPS! 
Fri 29 Sep  Working Bee – 3pm 
Fri 29 Sept Last Day Term 3 
Mon 16 Oct Term 4 Begins 
Mon 23 Oct Labour Day – School CLOSED! 
Thu 26 Oct BOT Meeting – Meeting Rm, 7pm 
Thu 2 Nov  Pet Day 
Mon 6-8 Nov Y5&6 Dunedin Camp 
Thu 16 Nov BOT Meeting – Meeting Rm, 7pm 
Wed 29 Nov BMC Orientation Day - Y6’s 
Thu 7 Dec  BOT Meeting – Time TBC 
Wed 13 Dec End of Year Celebration & Y6 leavers  
  Presentations 
Thu 14 Dec Last Day of Year – Closed from 1pm 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Dear Parents, Friends and Whanau 
Kia ora koutou. We are at the pointy end of 
the term and the opportunities that we’ve 
had, and activities that we’ve been a part of, 
keep on coming.  
 
This week will be no different with two Sports 
Activator sessions, a LIFE Education Bus 
visit, the Waikoikoi School Production trip, 
and our Loud Shirt Day to round off the 
week.  
Our Speech Competition held on Tuesday 12 
September was again a success. We were 
fortunate to have three judges; Mrs Diane 
Glennie, Mrs Alison Duff and Mrs Gloria 
McHutchon to evaluate these. The speeches 
were of a high quality and all children did extremely well to get up in front of a large audience and 
share. Please see results below.  
 
A huge thank you to all of you who supported the recent Quiz Night at the 
Town and Country Club on Monday 18 September. 28 teams was a 
fantastic turnout and this was reflected in the $1400 that we made for 
our Y5&6 Dunedin Camp. Thank you to Angela McHutchon for 
organising this and to those people who helped out on the night.   
 
The whole school attended the ‘Lets Go’ show performed by Craig 
Smith (children’s author) at the West Otago Community Centre on 
Tuesday last week. A handful of senior students were a part of a writer’s 
workshop with him beforehand as well, which was enjoyed by all.  
 
Arts Week was another huge success this year and we sincerely thank all of the volunteers and 
helpers who made themselves available from Wednesday through to Friday. Moa Flat Rural 
Women organise this programme and the contribution they make in time and in resources is 
massive. We thank them sincerely for all of their hard work.  
 
Congratulations to Molly Pryde, Lucy McHutchon, Jimmy Affleck and Hayden Pringle who won 
the Tony Tourell Golf tournament held recently in Tapanui. These four are relative novices and by 
all accounts they cleaned up so it was an awesome effort by them. 
 
Please read the Important Information table below. This contains dates, events and is general 
communication that you need to know. Have an enjoyable term break and we hope that you are 
able to enjoy some of the anticipated warm weather over the coming weeks with your family. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment.  
Nga Mihi Nui, Colin McHutchon, Tumuaki (Principal) 
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TERM THREE – WEEK 10 MONDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2017 

No FISH & 
CHIPS  this 

Friday 

21 October 
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Arts & Crafts Week 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to the Moa Flat Rural Women and to all of the helpers and 

volunteers who worked with us from Wednesday to Friday. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 5&6 
Camp 

Fundraising 
QUIZ 

We 
raised a 
fantastic 
$1400! 
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Important Information 
Unfortunately we bid farewell to Parehuia (Y6) and Terena Hakiwai (Y4) who have recently 
moved to Invercargill with their family.  

Speech Competition Winners 
Y0 – Cooper McHutchon 1st  Prue McNaughton 2nd     Lilah Scott 3rd  
Y1 – Amelia Dennehy 1st    Briar Roulston 2nd     Travis Winterbourne 3rd   
Y2 – Chloe Young 1st  Adil Orujov 2nd     Sasha Jamieson 3rd  

Y3 – Anna Herriott 1st    Peyton-Rose Young 2nd    Kenzie Green 3rd 
Y4 – Toby Hazlett 1st    Brilee Tuivailala-Wagener 2nd   Rylee Jenkinson 3rd  
Y5 – Kauri Roulston 1st    Hunter Devery 2nd     Madeleine Drummond 3rd  
Y6 – Ruby Thomson 1st    Molly Pryde 2nd     Lucy McHutchon 3rd 
School Photo Orders 
Please get orders in by this Friday (29th) so that we can get our order away and get our photos back early 
next term. If you are unable to do this in time, please forward your order directly to Geoff Horrell himself. 
His address is 230 Reaby Road, RD 4, Gore.  

Loud Shirt Mufti Day and Sausage Sizzle 
This Friday is our Mufti Day for the annual appeal of The Hearing House and the Southern Cochlear 
Implant Paediatric Programme (Loud Shirt Day). The theme is; At the Beach. You will have seen the 
notice asking you if you would like a sausage order on this day. If you have not returned this then it needs 
to be back by Wednesday please.  
Any donation that you can provide on Loud Shirt Day would be much appreciated.  

See-saw Links 
Junior Class:  https://app.seesaw.me/s/012-211-315 
Middle Class:  https://app.seesaw.me/s/142-906-162 
Senior Class:  https://app.seesaw.me/s/168-177-067 
 

Working Bee – Friday 29 September (This Friday) 
Starting at 3pm. BOT members will be contacting you and informing you of the jobs we need to get done.  

Pet Day  
This date is set for Thursday 2 November (Week 3 - T4). The PTA is organising this and it would be 
wonderful to have everyone’s pets and families down here to celebrate the day.  

UV and Sunsmart 
Heriot School is a Sun-Smart School. This means that we try to be proactive about protecting ourselves 
from the suns harmful ultra violet rays. In the summer months (from the start of T4 and to the end of T1) a 
sunhat must be worn whenever we are outside. Sunscreen also needs to be applied during school hours. 
The PTA provides sunscreen for every class but if you would like your child to bring their own then this is 
appropriate. The UV dial is changed every day so that children (and parents) are aware of the level of ultra 
violet radiation. At the moment it is still very low and sun protection is not required but it is increasing 
steadily and you need to be mindful of this. For more information visit sunsmart.org.nz   
 

End of Year Celebration and Y6 Presentation 
Wednesday 13 December – Time and venue TBC 
Thursday 14 December is the last day of school in 2017 and we will be closed from 1pm.  

First Day of School 2018 
We will be opening on Wednesday 31 January 2018. 

2017 BOT MID-TERM ELECTIONS  
This year’s BOT Mid-Term Election is fast approaching. Nominations will be called for the election of two 
parent representatives to the board of trustees, both three year terms. Voting Day will be 1 December 
2017. If any parent/caregiver is interested in standing for the BOT and would like more information, please 
feel free to contact myself or any of our current board members. Pauline Cormack, Returning Officer 

https://app.seesaw.me/s/012-211-315
https://app.seesaw.me/s/142-906-162
https://app.seesaw.me/s/168-177-067
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Life Education Trust Parent Information  
 
Harold the Giraffe and Pip, the Educator, are coming! 
They are coming to school this week!! Yay! 
 
Who are Harold and Pip, you may ask?  Well, they are the 
amazing duo who work in the Life Education Trust's mobile 
classroom.  They help to provide children with the knowledge to 
make informed choices about their health, respect for others and 
to appreciate their uniqueness. 
 
The programme helps children: 

¶ develop life skills; 
¶ make healthy choices; 

¶ gain knowledge about their health and bodies; 

¶ develop a sense of self esteem and a positive 
understanding of themselves; 

¶ develop strategies for relating to others. 
 
Please feel free to visit the Life Education Classroom and see 
what Harold and Pip get up to. You will be really entertained and 
informed especially since the new 3G technology upgrade has enhanced programme delivery.   
Just contact your school or Pip (027 4893859) to organise a time. 
 
 
 

 

We are supporting Loud Shirt Day 

again this year. It will be held this 

Friday 29 September. Please bring 

a donation and come dressed 

following this year’s theme  

óAT THE BEACH.ô  
 

Calf & Lamb Club - A & P Show 
The West Otago A & P Society invites the young people of the district to rear calves and lambs for 
the children’s pet classes, at this year’s show on the 18th November at the Tapanui Show 
Grounds. 
Open to children from preschool to year 8. Entry is free. 
Parents we want you to get in behind your children and help them pick a pet for the show. 
The calves or lambs can be any breed or cross breed, male or female, and must be born after the 
1st August 2017. 
They must have been hand reared and halter led. 
(Please note there are no dog classes this year). 
The children will be judged on their animal care, knowledge, leading and handling. 
We have received great sponsorship and prize money for the classes. 
There is also a poster competition. This is an A2 sized poster about your pet. You can include  
pictures and photo’s. 
Entries or any questions, please contact Craig Tomsett ph 2048355 

 


